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MCRC News 
 

Our President, Dave Grenier, has appointed Bob Klement as 
the Vice President of MCRC. Bob has been a member for 
over three years and is excited to take on this new role. 
Bob welcomes your input and ideas for the MCRC club, and 
you can email Bob at rklement416@gmail.com or call Bob at  
(941) 720-4036. 

 
The MCRC elections will take place in January 2025 during 
the MCRC board meeting. All current board positions will 
be open for election. If you are passionate about shaping 
the future of our club, we encourage you to submit your 
name for the upcoming nominations! 
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MCRC’s Membership Renewals  
The 2025 MCRC memberships are up for renewal. 
There are several ways to renew your membership: 

 
1. Renew online through the MCRC website. 
 
2. Send your membership payment to our President, 
Dave Grenier.  osirisdlg@gmail.com or call Dave at  
(941) 779-3294, Please contact Dave for his address.  
 
3. Send your payment to Wayne Smith at 
kamwns@verizon.net, or call Wayne at  
(813) 621-4051 or David Cutaia at 
dcutaia@charter.net, or call Dave at 952-465-4609. 
Please contact Wayne or Dave for their address. 
 
4. Bring your membership payment to the MCRC Holiday 
Party or the next MCRC board meeting. 

 
Please choose the option that works best for you! 

 
MCRC’s Holiday Party Invite 

Ho, Ho, Ho! The upcoming MCRC Holiday party will be held 
on Sunday, December 8th, at the MCRC clubhouse from 
1:00 PM to 4:00 PM. The MCRC club will provide the main 
course and welcomes all MCRC members and their families 
to join in the festivities. 
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We encourage everyone to attend and to bring a dish to 
share. One of the highlights of the party will be the 
White Elephant gift exchange. Please set a maximum limit 
of $15.00 for the White Elephant gift. Additionally, we 
will have a raffle for a new excellent R/C airplane, as well 
as card games and other fun activities. 
 
If you and your family are interested in attending the 
MCRC Holiday party, please RSVP our President, Dave 
Grenier. He can be reached at osirisdlg@gmail.com or 
call Dave at (941) 779-3294. 
 

MCRC’s Monthly Dinner Invite 
No MCRC Monthly Dinner for December due to the 
December 8th MCRC Holiday dinner.  We will notify you 
when the next MCRC monthly dinner is scheduled. Please 
email or text Keith Krug at tpdguru61@tampabay.rr.com, 
or call Keith at (941) 224-1999 if you have any restaurant 
suggestions! 
 
                            MCRC Board Meeting 
The next scheduled MCRC Board meeting will be held on 
December 15th at 10:00am. All MCRC members are 
welcome to attend the board meeting to discuss any 
concerns they have with the MCRC board. Following the 
board meeting, there will be a general MCRC meeting with 
lunch being served. 
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Swap Meet Results 
 

Table Total from David Hasler $100.00 
Food Total from John Miller $150.00 
MCRC Hobby Shop Total from Dave Grenier $150.00. 
The overall Swap Meet total $400.00 

 

Grass is Growing 
 

Field maintenance is an on-going need because the rainy 
season has caused our grounds to grow like crazy. Joe 
Klein mows the grass twice a week and can always use 
more members to help with field maintenance!  
VOLUNTEERS FOR FIELD MAINTENANCE, INCLUDING 
MOWING, ARE NEEDED, PLEASE CONTACT JOE KLEIN 
IF YOU CAN HELP! 

 
Finances 

 

Wayne Smith has reported that the club's finances are in 
good shape. We've welcomed several new members, and 
our financial situation is healthy. Currently, there are no 
plans for dues increase or assessment. Any member is 
welcome to view our financial records upon request. 
Wayne uses "QuickBooks" and our reports are accurate. 
We have sent a reminder email to members with 
outstanding membership dues and will be contacting them 
soon to inquire if they would like to continue their MCRC 
membership. 



 

Elections 

The MCRC elections will be held in January 2025 during 
the MCRC board meeting. All current board positions will 
be up for election. If you are passionate about shaping 
the future of our club, we encourage you to submit your 
name for the upcoming nominations! 

 

For Sale 
 

If anyone has items for sale related to radio control, 
please send an email to dcutaia@charter.net with pictures 
and a description. I will include the item for sale in the 
For Sale section of the newsletter. Maurice Spence 
manages our clubhouse shop. If you need any radio control 
items, please contact Maurice Spence, and he will check 
the clubhouse shop and get back to you with the item's 
price. 

Newsletter 
 

Please email David Cutaia at dcutaia@charter.net if there 
are any topics or information you would like to include in 
the next newsletter(s). 
 

FLY SAFE and HAVE FUN! 


